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Why a National Hip Fracture Database?

~ and why information about your care is important.
Hip fracture is a common injury, and caring for patients with hip fracture is an important part of the work of the NHS.

This hospital takes part in the National Hip Fracture Database (NHFD), which has been set up to improve the care of patients who have broken a hip.

Information gathered about care in hospital and about recovery afterwards enables us to measure the quality of that care and helps us to improve the services we provide.

Reports based on NHFD data are made to our clinical staff to assist them in improving care here. NHFD national reports show how different hospitals compare, thus helping to improve standards of care nationally.

So, information about your care and progress is important, and will be collected during your hospital stay. And, because your progress after you leave hospital matters to us, you may be contacted later about how you are getting on.

All information collected is confidential, and no information is ever made public about you or about any other patient. All NHFD information is stored, transferred and analysed securely – both in this hospital and within the national database – in keeping with the provisions of the Data Protection Act (1998). Participation is, of course, voluntary; and you are free, if you so wish, not to take part - tell your doctor if you do not wish to participate. However, the more people take part, the more helpful NHFD will be in improving care.
NHFD is supported by the National Clinical Audit Support Programme, a division of the Information Centre for Health and Social Care.

More details are available at www.nhfd.co.uk
